

TENNESSEE TRAILS ASSOCIATION

P. O. BOX 733 OAK RIDGE, TENNESSEE 37830

CUMBERLAND MOUNTAIN STATE PARK OCT. 5, 1974

Reply To:

Ten TTA officers and members met at Cumberland Mountain State Park, Oct. 5, 1974 to discuss the final plans for the meeting of the National Trails Council of the Southeast Region.

A registration fee of \$10.00 was agreed upon bythe group, to include three meals and refreshments during coffee breaks and the social hour.

David Rhyne reported that all but one of the invited speakers had accepted.

It was decided that the TTA annual meeting should be held at Cumberland Mountain Recreation Lodge on Dec. 7 at 10:00 A o'clock A.M.

Two changes to the by-laws were proposed and agreed upon. These were to change the membership dues from \$3.00 to \$5.00 (students remaining at \$1.00) and to change the time of the annual meeting to be held sometime within the fourth quarter.

President Claiborne appointed a committee consisting of Evan Means, David Rhyne and Bob Brown to select the candidates to serve as officers for the year 1975.

For the next activity, Bill Stutz volunteered to lead a hike through Big Fiery Gizzard Gulf Nov. 16.

With no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted;

Rabbie Hassler

Recording Secretary